\'\ﬁ” WATSON LAND COMPANY

Via FedEx

February 18, 2009

Mr. Sam Joumblat
Executive Director

ICTF Joint Powers Authority
925 Harbor Plaza

Long Beach, CA 90802

Re: Intermodal Container Transfer Facility, Modernization and
Expansion Project ("Project")

Dear Mr. Joumblat:
Watson Land Company ("Watson") owns property in the vicinity of the Project.

Pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act, Watson requests that the Joint Powers
Authority ("JPA") for the Project provide Watson with actual and direct notice of all public meetings
and hearings concerning the Project as set forth in the Project Notice of Preparation, including
copies of all notices, and agendas of the JPA concerning the Project. (Pub. Res. Code, § 21092
(b)(3).) Such Notice should comply with the requirements of Public Resources Code section 21092
and should be provided to Watson via direct mailing as follows:

Watson Land Company

Attention: Bradley D. Frazier, General Counsel
22010 South Wilmington Ave., Suite 400
Carson, CA 90745-4368

Watson also requests that the JPA provide Watson with copies of all documents concerning the
Project and the Project EIR. Copies of such documents may be provided electronically by sending
an e-mail to:

Bradley D. Frazier at bfrazier@watsonlandcompany.com
Thank you for your cooperation regarding this matter.
Very truly yours,
Woo

radley D{ Frazier
General Counsel
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